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In this issue: 
· National Park Centennial Challenge Fund Needs Immediate Action
· Gary Kiedaisch’s “Centennial Initiative” editorial 

· NPHA Committees and Task Forces
· Federal Parks & Recreation Newsletter
· Tele-Workshop Kick-Off
· Welcome New Members! Cape Lookout Concessions
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 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1National Park Centennial Challenge Fund Needs Immediate Action
There is important progress on the NPS Centennial Challenge fund legislation. The Congress is poised to include an initial $50 million through the FY08 Interior appropriation bill.  The full Challenge Fund legislation is nearing mark-up in the House, incorporating amendments suggested by a broad coalition of park advocacy groups, including NPHA.  We need your help to get HR 3094 amended and moving.  Members of Congress are home now for two weeks – an ideal time to contact them locally.  We need your Member’s active support for bringing the bill to mark-up immediately and then on to approval by the full House.  Here are steps to take:
· Contact your Member of Congress. Ask for his/her ACTIVE support on HR 3094.  Offer to host a visit to national park units and discuss possible Challenge Fund projects.
· Author an op ed piece for your local newspaper. Voice your support of the Centennial Challenge fund and raise awareness of the Initiative.

· Brainstorm Centennial Fund projects and programs for FY09 and beyond – and secure the matching funds that will either be required or which will secure priority for the available federal funds.  We’ll be holding a tele-workshop on this early in 2008.
[Read More]
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Gary Kiedaisch’s “Centennial Initiative” editorial published in The Wichita Eagle
“Our national parks are treasures to be enjoyed and enhanced for our children and generations to come. Together, we will make the National Park Service Centennial Celebration into a lifestyle-changing effort -- and win back our kids from "Grand Theft Auto" and other electronic bait that sidetracks them from the best opportunities our country has to offer.” – Gary Kiedaisch, The Wichita Eagle
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Mr, Kiedaisch has stepped forward as visionary recreation industry leader by voicing his support for the NPS Centennial Challenge Fund through an opinion editorial in Kansas’s The Wichita Eagle. The article is a powerful tool to communicate the importance and necessity for the Centennial Challenge Fund legislation. NPHA members are encouraged to write and share your support with your local newspapers. 

***Special offer: The first five members to publish a Centennial op-ed piece will receive a one of a kind “2016” green decorative pin. 

NPHA staff offers assistance in drafting and submitting op-ed pieces. Contact: cmica@funoutdoors.com
[Read More]
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1NPHA Committees and Task Forces

 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Association members can and should play an active role in key association activities, including government relations, membership, meetings, educational programming and more.  NPHA Chairman Joe Fassler will be appointing members of committees and task forces which will work closely with association officers and staff.  This is an exciting opportunity for those not serving on the NPHA board of directors to become active in association affairs.  Please review the descriptions of the committees, fill out the attached MSWord application form and get it back to the NPHA office by December 7, 2007.
[Read More]   

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Federal Parks & Recreation Newsletter

Congress has passed another temporary spending bill, two giant park/recreation bills are before the Senate Energy Committee, the NPS Centennial bill is being negotiated, and much more. The latest issue of Federal Parks & Recreation – a free service for NPHA members -- gives you up to date information on park and outdoor recreation policy developments.
To read the latest issue of Federal Parks and Recreation, password: nphaonly  [Click Here]
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

 SEQ CHAPTER \h \r 1Tele-Workshop Kick Off: NPHA Meet and Greet

The first NPHA tele-workshop will be held Wednesday, December 5, 2007 from 1:00 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. EST.  These workshops-on-the-phone will be held at least quarterly.  Join us for the first -- a special presentation from NPHA’s Washington staff.  This introductory tele-workshop will focus on the current standing, growth and potential of our association.  Updates on government affairs, member services, and communications efforts will be shared – plus you’ll have a chance to ask questions. We encourage all members to participate and ask questions of and advice to help us better serve your needs.  A call-in number will be available in the near future.

To register for the December tele-workshop, for more information or to suggest tele-workshop topics, contact: Caroline Mica cmica@funoutdoors.com 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Welcome New Member: Cape Outlook Concessions
NPHA is committed to building our membership with both large and small organizations. 
[Read More]
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Other Stories
· ARAMARK Helps Secure $1 Million Donation to National Park Foundation
· Modest Growth in Travel Projected in 2008
· The Economic Census Has Information to Help Businesses Grow
· Lyle Laverty, Assistant Secretary to Fish and Wildlife and Parks
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
National Park Service News
· NPS New Geocaching Policy
· NPS Concessions: News on the latest prospectus
· Download: National Geographic: National Parks Photo Screensaver
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